**Our school rocks** Bully & drug Freelll
RED RIBBON WEEK
October 28™-November 1°'

Dear Parents and Students,

The week of October 28™-November 15" will be the week for our school to participate in the "I Am
Drug Free" campaign. The mission of the Red Ribbon Campaign is to present a unified and visible
commitment towards the creation of a DRUG-FREE AMERICA. Across Oklahoma, schools will be
letting others know about their stand against drugs through activities, assignments, and projects.

During Red Ribbon Week, the students and faculty will be asked to dress up in different ways to
show support of our decision to say NO to drugs.

Please help your child to participate in this special week. Your support is appreciated in this effort
to help our children make healthy choices and be drug free.

THE FOLLOWING ACTIVITIES ARE SCHEDULED AT STONE CANYON ELEMENTARY:

Monday: "Proud to be Drug Free” Students and staff are asked to wear colors of red, white and
blue!

Tuesday: "Sock it to drugs, let’s have crazy fun”Students and staff are asked to wear crazy
hair, mismatched crazy socks or hats.

Wednesday: "Follow Your Dreams ...Don’t do drugs and Being Drug Free is no Sweat” Students
and staff are asked to wear pajamas or sweat suits or workout clothes.

Thursday: “Dont be Tricked, Drugs are NO Treat” Students and staff are asked to wear
costumes. Students must follow the guidelines sent home pertaining to Dress-Up Day on the
back of this paper.

Friday: “Team up Against Drugs//” Students and staff are asked to dress up in their favorite
sports outfit, jersey or any spirit wear .

We are looking forward to a wonderful week! I hope your children participate and enjoy it! There
will be a lot of activities and treats throughout the week. There will be drawings for those that
participate in each day's activity.

Thank you,

Lank: James

Lark James/RRW Coordinator and School Counselor




Stone Canyon Elementary School

Costume Guidelines

Wednesday, October 31, 2018 is Costume Dress Up Day during our Red
Ribbon Week. Your Child(ren) may wear costumes to school if you so
choose. Please comply with the following guidelines:

>Colored hair, wigs and face paint are OK, but please leave masks and other
accessories at home. These can get lost and are usually disruptive in the
classroom instruction.

>Please no costumes that promote alcohol or tobacco products (it is Red
Ribbon Week and we will be discussing the abuse of such products and the
harmfulness to our bodies).

>Also, please do not wear costumes that would demonstrate violence or be
frightening for small children.

Note: Compliance with the above guidelines will determine future dress up days.



